
3/1- RACE ACROSS
AMERICA

3/12-3/13 - Elementary Half
Days

Registration for Stroke and
Turn Clinic ends 3/15

3/9-4/3- Registration for
Special Day (School Age
Program)

3/23-4/13 - Registration for
April Vacation

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Club News

Important Dates!

March 2020

FREE PASS TO SPRINGFIELD MUSEUMS
The Club is committed to

promoting quality family and positive experiences. Thus we are excited to offer
to families current enrolled in our preschool or school age programs access to
FREE ADMISSION FOR UP TO FOUR VISITORS TO THE SPRINGFIELD MUSEUMS!

Please visit
our website or call our membership desk for more information!



Preschool1
Open Enrollment for  the 2020-2021 Preschool Program starts March, 16, 2020.
Please call the Pre-School Director, Barb Glanville to schedule an enrollment
meeting
 
 
 

School-Aged2
Students have been participating in using our B.E.A.M, robotics, and
clay-tech. In addition, our School Age Clubs have been very
active. Current Clubs include:  sewing club, homework club, dance
club, and prodigy club.
 
In the month of March members will be participating in
taking NYOI surveys. These surveys will help us determine areas we
excel in as a club, and areas that need improvement. We strive for
excellency, and hope these surveys will help our club achieve just that.
 
 



Youth Athletic Programs –
Intro to Basketball & Volleyball Registration concludes on March 9 (almost full)
Intro to Basketball starts on Saturday, March 21 at 10-10:45am
Volleyball starts on Wednesday, March 18 (1st/2nd and 3rd/4th) & Thursday, March 19 (5th/6th and 7th/8th)
 
All of our teams have made it to the post season for basketball! The Ludlow BGC Athletic department has a new
staff/intern, Jack Palmachuck! If you see him during program hours, make sure to say hello!
 
Youth Aquatics-
Registration for Stroke and Turn clinic is going on now through March, 15 2020.
Stay tuned for more information on our upcoming Life guarding course.
 
Youth Fitness-
Heroes in Training finished up the first session at the end of February. 
Registration for our next session of Heroes in Training starts March 2nd – March 20th.  The program Starts March 24th
and is for 6th, 7th, & 8th graders and runs for 5 weeks on Tuesdays & Fridays. This Program is a great way to build
confidence and stay active. 
 

Youth Fitness, Athletics &  Aquatics
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March 1st Starts up Race Across America – Similar to Row Across
America but will consist of rowing, running/walking, and
biking. This is a Fitness room event for everyone that wants to have a
fun way to stay active.  If you walk, run, bike, or row you can put
down the distances you went on the board to see how far we can get
as a community.  We will be going from Ludlow to Sacramento, CA.
 
We finally Rowed Across America. We finished February 11th taking
the trip from Ludlow to San Diego.  
 
Boot camp Classes will continue on Sunday’s through
the March at 9 – 9:30 AM
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adult Fitness  & Adult
Aquatics
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